St. Joseph's RC PS Linlithgow

School News January, 2025

[ Message from Mrs Smith : Happy New Year to all our families. | hope you all had a peaceful and \

happy Christmas. | wanted to thank everyone personally for their lovely gifts, cards and messages that
were given to me — your kindness is so appreciated and absolutely not expected. Thank you all so much.
It has been a pleasure to see all our pupils back to school happy and healthy despite the drop in
temperatures. | would ask you all to have a look at our Winter Ready sway that was shared with you
before Christmas which outlines our arrangements as a school in the event of adverse weather conditions
and worst case scenario a school closure. We have shared our Family Calendar for this term with you all
so that you can plan ahead. As always please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any concerns,
complements or suggestions - Kindest regards, Mrs Smith

Congratulations to our
PF pupll who was overall
winner Ln the Rotary
Writing Competition for
her composition entitled
“The Wowdler of our
Worla”

She did her school and

famitg proud!
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Fond Farewell to Mrs
Kennedy after and

First Aid Training

incredible 37 years

Our pupils will be taking part in a First Aid
Refresher course over the next few weeks
starting on Thursday 23" Jan led by our

service to our school

fantastic parent Mrs Gillian Laird. Thisis an . |
important life skill for all our young people commun Ity °
and the sessions will finish with a visit from
our local Emergency Services. M rs Ken nedy wa nted

me to extend a huge

E ; ) thank you to all our

school community for

Twvitation to our P4/3 _ _
Scottish Themed Show their love, gifts, cards

and good wishes. We

wish her a long &

healthy retirement.

Please come along to celebrate all
things Scottish with our P4/3
pupils on Friday 24 Javuary
1M-12.
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